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June 26, 2020 
 
To Families of Daysland,  
 
We hope this letter finds you happy and healthy.  It’s hard to believe that this year has come to an 
end.  We acknowledge everything you have done and will continue to do to support your children and 
our school.   Your patience and flexibility around education over the past few months is truly 
appreciated.  

A change in year will bring a change to our staff. We want to wish Mrs. Edgington, Mrs.                  
Harris-Demelo, Miss. Mowat, Mrs, Tribble and Miss. Pederson our best. They will not be joining us                
back in Daysland next year but we know, each one of them has made an impact on the students of                    
Daysland School and we can’t thank them enough for their contributions. They will be missed. I, Mr.                 
Brandt, will also be moving on and want to personally thank you for allowing me to be a part of your                     
community over the past two years. It’s been a pleasure working with the students, their families, the                 
community and our staff.  

  

We look forward to welcoming Mr. Kyle and Mrs. Lang to the Daysland School team in September.                 
With new faces comes new adventures and we look forward to a great 2020-2021 school year. 

The homeroom teachers for the upcoming year are referenced below. Please note the staff list along                
with specific teaching assignments will be posted on the school website by the end of August.  

 

ECS Mrs. Schmidt-Teigen Grade 7 Mr. Pastachak 

Grade 1 Mrs. Lang Grade 8 Mrs. Thomas 

Grade 2 Mrs. Schlaut Grade 9 Mrs. Beaulieu 

Grade 3/4 Mr. Wilson Grade 10 Ms. Johnson 

Grade 5 Ms. Shier Grade 11 Mrs. Walker 

Grade 6 Mrs. McKay Grade 12 Mrs. Zimmer 
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A reminder that report Cards will be mailed out today. Course selection for Senior High students can                 
be completed through the following link. We ask that our current Grade 9, Grade 10 and Grade 11                  
students complete this form. We had them fill out a similar form in February but we are asking for                   
updated information. Please support your child in this process as you are a pivotal member of the                 
learning team.  

Link for Senior High Course Selection  

 

It is important to note that we are still uncertain about what September will look like as a response to                    
COVID-19 but we expect more information to come throughout the summer. Please reference the              
correspondence provided by Mrs. Rita Marler. This can be found on the website. You will also find                 
more information within your report card envelope.  

Every year, as an administrative group, we need to adjust the bell schedule based on the                
consideration of numerous factors. The bell schedule for the upcoming school year is posted on our                
school website. Please have a look!  Student supply lists will also be posted within the next few days.  

On behalf of the Daysland School community, we thank you for everything you do and wish you all a                   
great summer!  
 

Yours in Education, 

 

Mr. Jerrit Brandt and Mr. Wes Wilson 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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